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On 11 September, USCG District 17 became aware of a Russian HYDROPAC navigaional warning for
missile operations in the Bering Sea beginning 14 September and notified the domestic fishing fleet.
Coast Guard Cutter KIMBALL repositioned from the northern Bering Sea to ensure there were no

disruptions to U.S. interests or commerce in the maritime environment around Alaska. U.S. fishing
vessels continued legally fishing in the U.S. Exclusive Economic Zone (EEZ) of the Bering Sea.



	Slide Number 1

